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Employee SpotlightEmployee SpotlightEmployee SpotlightEmployee Spotlight
Meet Taylor Moel! She joined us in 2020 as a new CNA. Taylor is 
always willing to help us when we need her, she’s very dependable 
and the residents absolutely love her! Taylor says her favorite thing 
about working here is getting to see the residents after she’s been 
away at school. 

When Taylor gets the opportunity to hit the road, she is happy to 
go anywhere. If you pull up next to her lane, you’ll find her passion-
ately singing to the songs she knows. Currently she’s digging The 
Orion Experience and Kings of Leon. Like any respectable lover of 
the finer things in life, Taylor enjoys watching The Office. 

Taylor says she lives a pretty boring life. We believe her because 
when asked what her favorite hobbies were, she simply replied, 
“laying in my hammock”. But Taylor isn’t always a bum. She also 
likes to cook and bake. Like a few other weirdos around here, she 

hates mushrooms. She says her favorite meal is her mom’s homemade KFC bowls and when she goes 
out to eat, she likes to test out her iron stomach at the HuHot Mongolian Grill.  

Thank you, Taylor, for all your hard work around here. It’s always a good day for the employees and 
the residents when you walk in the door.

Congratulations to Bri Haynes and Rachel Weiss on 
completing Med Aide training.  
 
Staff that complete this training course are qualified to 
distribute medication to our residents. Thank you for 
continuing your education to help care for our residents!

Staff 
Notes



 

What did you do for a living? “I took care of four kids 
(two boys and two girls) and managed my husband’s 
books.”

What are your hobbies? “I sew, paint and always en-
joyed caring for my kids.”

Do you have any hidden talents? “I’m talented just 
enough to run around and fall down!”

What is something no one knows about you? “Every-
body would know if I told you!”

Who was your favorite pet? “My favorite pets are kit-
tens. I had an orange-haired cat named Sweet Pota-
to.”

Do you have a best friend? “I have two best friends – 
Louise and her husband Daryl.”

Did you play sports? “Baseball and bowling.”

Can you play an instrument? “No, but my girl played the flute.”

What is the most trouble you got in at school? “Whispering to the neighbor.”

What was your favorite school subject? “My favorite subject was Home-Ec. We sewed 
and cooked, but I learned how to cook from my mom.”

Did you have a favorite teacher? “Yes, I did. Her name was Mrs. Pow”

What weren’t you good at in school? “I was a master of all trades. Except History.”

What are your favorite tv shows or movies? “I like watching Lawrence Welk, game shows 
and girls high school basketball.”

Do you have a favorite team? “I sure do! It would be Wilcox, Nebraska High School Bas-
ketball.”

Are you a good dancer? “Heck no. My dad wouldn’t let me around all those strange 
boys you find at dances.”

Resident Spotlight

Margaret Dyer



September 1 - 26 Years
Neva Barnell

September 17 - 1 Year
Alli McCammant

September 22 - 8 Years
Bailey Santosus

September 23 - 2 Years
Dena VanDee

September 26 - 8 Years
Toshia Williams

EMPLOYEE BIRTHDAYS

September 4
Benjamin Shaw

September 7
Leila Hasley

September 11
April Ahrens
Vicki Dietrich

RESIDENT BIRTHDAYSRESIDENT BIRTHDAYS

THANK YOU FOR THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR YEARS OF  YOUR YEARS OF  
SERVICE AND  SERVICE AND  
DEDICATION!DEDICATION!

September 1
Judy Matthews



Back to School Photos
featuring our employees’ kids

Clayton, son of 
Cathy Essick

Heidi & David, children of 
Leslie Kirkpatrick

Tieryn and Kyrah, daughters 
of Shane Sissel

Keegan, son of April 
Ahrens

Cristian, JR and 
Naylea children of 

Andrea Sanchez 

Coralynn, daughter  
of Cassandra Foels

Jade, Daughter of 
Beth McGrew

Tasha Williams and 
son Ryder

Ashlea, daughter of 
Brooke Holder

Ainsley, daughter 
of Brooke Holder

Aubrie, daughter of 
Brooke Holder

Beau, daughter of 
Brooke Holder



BCE Contacts
	 Administrator/Owner		  Shane Sissel		  shane.sissel@bcecares.com

	 Activity Director	 	 	 Tiffany Schafbuch		 tiffany.schafbuch@bcecares.com

	 Dietary Supervisor		 	 Andrea DeVilder	 	 andrea.devilder@bcecares.com

	 Director of Nursing	 	 Christina Kasal	 	 christina.kasal@bcecares.com

	 Assistant Director of Nursing	 Candace Kriegel	 	 candace.kriegel@bcecares.com

	 Housekeeping Supervisor	 April Ahrens		 	 april.ahrens@bcecares.com

	 HR Manager & Billing	 	 Leslie Kirkpatrick	 	 leslie.kirkpatrick@bcecares.com

	 Maintenance Supervisor	 	 Robert Hall	 	 	 robert.hall@bcecares.com

	 Marketing Manager	 	 Cathy Essick	 	 cathy.essick@bcecares.com

	

REMINDER: Please remember to sign your resident out at the 
Nurse’s Station before taking them out of the facility.

We offer local meal deliveries at lunchtime 
Monday thru Friday. Please spread the  
word to anyone you feel may benefit from 
this service and give us a call at  
(641) 522-9263 or shoot an email to Andrea 
at andrea.devilder@bcecares.com for  
more details!

ACH Electronic Payments are available

Just a reminder that invoices for resident care can be paid via ACH. A paper bill will 
still be mailed, but payments will automatically be paid on the 7th of each month 
via ACH.  

Contact Leslie by phone, (641) 522-9263 or email leslie.kirkpatrick@bcecares.com if 
you are interested in this payment option. 


